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Dear Sirs
 
We would like to take issue with Scottish Power’s assertion that future projects that would
connect to their proposed substation in Friston should not be included in their Cumulative
Impact Assessment. 
We feel that they are being disingenuous in arguing that only this current application be included
in their Cumulative Impact Assessment,  when there are a further eight similar projects lining up
to use the Friston facility along the same cable corridor. It is totally absurd that this route, 9km
long x60m wide,  would be dug up and backfilled time after time.
We therefore call upon the Examining Authorities to uphold their pledge to take all additional
projects by asking firstly, asking Scottish Power Renewables to undertake a full Cumulative
Impact Assessment of all known projects and secondly undertaking a rigorous examination of
this assessment.
We cannot see that these future projects can be ignored. What is the point of a Planning
Authority if it does not attempt to see the future consequences of a scheme’s actions?
 
Yours sincerely
 
Venetia and Bill Seale
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